
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Broadband Survey has been extended to January 31, 2023 to provide 

the Town of Mayerthorpe with additional time to collect survey responses 

from residents. 

Please access the survey link here: https://www.speedtest.net/ 

It is important that the survey test be completed promptly at 7pm! 

*Please also be advised that we will be reaching out to the community 

over the next two weeks to record survey responses – to ensure we 

have responses from residents on each block.  

 

We do appreciate your support in reporting the survey results. The 

recorded responses will enable us to prepare to meet the guideline 

requirements to apply to the CDN Broadband Challenge for funding early 

in the New Year.  

 

This initiative is a Council set priority to improve our broadband to keep our 

community connected moving forward.   

 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  

 

The Town of Mayerthorpe 

 

https://www.speedtest.net/

